
Admissions through the Trinity Feasibility Study 
 
Candidates who have been successful in gaining a place through the feasibility study 
will be notified of their offer by CAO as normal and should follow the CAO’s offer 
procedures to accept their place on the course.  
 
Successful applicants will also receive an email from Trinity College Dublin 
confirming that the CAO offer has been made.  
 
Applicants admitted through the Trinity Admissions Feasibility Study who are also 
eligible HEAR and/or DARE candidates will retain their right to the supports offered 
by those access routes. 
 
 

Rechecks 
 
Grounds for Requesting a Recheck 
To request a recheck, applicants must complete an online recheck form by 
5.15pm on 22nd August 2014.  The only ground for requesting a recheck is: 

 

 If the applicant believes there was an administrative error in the screening 
of his/ her application.  This might include the incorrect total being entered 
for a modality or an incorrect calculation of their combined scores.  

 
 
The Purpose of a Recheck 
A recheck is a review of the application to make sure there were no 
administrative errors in the screening of that application.    

 

PLEASE NOTE:  The purpose of a recheck is not to rescreen the application 
for eligibility, but rather to ensure that there was no administrative error in the 
original assessment.  The recheck screening sheet pulls up all the information 
from the original assessment, and the documentation is then reviewed to 
determine if there was an administrative error. 

 
 
How to Request a Recheck 
To request a recheck please complete the recheck form located here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/WMDF27V 
 
You will be notified of the results of the recheck in early September. 

 

 
Queries 
 
 Applicants who applied through the Trinity Admissions Feasibility Study 
 and have queries can contact tfsa@tcd.ie 


